
 

Dear Parents/Carers,

The leaves are falling rapidly from the tress and there is a definite autumnal feel to the weather as 
we start the second half of the term. 

We have lots in store for the rest of the term including dodgeball, cross county, Christmas around the 
World Link Day and Ruby Class and Nursery preparing for the Christmas Service (to be performed over 
two dates this year!)

The PTFA are busy preparing for the Christmas Fair and other events for the children to take part in. 

We have booked tickets to go off to a pantomime this year, so the final week will involve Christmas 
dinner and a trip to the theatre.

The newly elected school council have also been setting dates for cake sales and deciding how to spend 
their money -once they have raised it!

We have also set the final training day on Friday 16th February 2018, both the school and nursery will 
be closed that day as all staff undergo their Safeguarding and Child Protection training.


Mrs Welsby
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PTFA News 
Next meeting: 14th November at The Fuzzy 
Duck, Armscote 8pm 
(Second Tuesday of every month)

As you start your Christmas shopping don’t 
forget to use 

As they make a donation to school overtime 
you shop.

School Council News

The cakes went down really well on Friday 
afternoon and we raised £29.55 towards our 
new outdoor table tennis table. 
Next cake sale 24th November (Emerald 
Class supplying cakes)

This year’s Remembrance Service will be for 
the whole school and will be held at 
Tredington on Friday 10th November at 3pm.
We welcome family, friends and villagers to 
the service, which will be led by the children.

http://www.newboldtredington.warwickshire.sch.uk
http://www.newboldtredington.warwickshire.sch.uk


 

Have you got a child due to start school in 
September 2017? 

Don’t forget to register your child and school 
preference before 15th January 2018 on the 
Warwickshire Education Service Website. 
This year any late applications will not be 
considered until after the first offers have 
gone out. Therefore you won’t get an offer 
letter on National Offer Day on 16th April 
2017 if you miss the deadline. 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/
applyforschool

Sporting Achievements 
Football League 
“We took part in Shipston Cluster football league and our first game was 
against Shipston and we lost 4-0 (after a very equal game up until the 
last five minutes - Mrs Welsby). Then we had two games and won both of 
them and last week we played Brailes and won 5-0.     written by Jacob G 

Cross country 
“ We did cross country at Charlecote Park on Saturday morning. The 
course was 1500m long and it was off road. Bethany came 27th and Eric 
came 7th.” 
Written by Eric 
 (In both groups there were over 40 runners and both children did  
brilliantly. The next event for Years 3,4,5,6 is at Stratford Recreation  
on 18th November. Please see Miss Hale if you would like to join   
running club and have a go). 

Tag Rugby 
“On Wednesday 18th October we went to Shipston High school for a 
rugby tournament. Our first game was against Quinton, the score was 
6-4 to us. Thomas and Joseph scored one try each and Henry and Jacob 
score two each. Our second games was against Acorns and the score was 
7-5. Our third game was against Ilmington the score was 9-7 to them but 
we played well and the tries were scored by Joseph, Henry, Jacob and 
Thomas. Our fourth games was against Shipston and we won it 6-3. Our 
final games was against Brailes and we score 5-2. Overall we came third.” 

Written by Henry 

Amber Class Update 

We have been spending the past half term 
looking at our story ‘Goodnight Mister Tom’ 
and creating lots of well written pieces of 
writing - including our own stories! We will be 
continuing to use this story as a basis for our 
English and Topic work, along with researching 
and writing about the importance of Armistice 
Day. 
We have also been developing our maths 
fluency skills with lots of challenging and 
debating- come and ask any of us about the 
work we’ve been doing!

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool


 

 

 

Golden Ticket 
Cristal 
Samuel 
Poppy

Shining Stars for 
celebration Assembly 

Sienna 
Lucia 
Miles 
Isla  

Ethan 
Alistair 

Ella 
Henry 

James C 
Katie S 
Megan R 
Morgan

Money and Letters returned to school 

Please can I remind you that money and 
letters need to be returned with your 
child to their classroom in the morning. 
We are encouraging the children to be 
more independent and remind them on a 
daily basis to check their bags for money 
and slips. In each classroom they have a 
big tray to put all information for the 
office. Please can you avoid going to the 
office with monies and slips. Correct 
change is always appreciated as bank 
clerk is just one of Mrs Baker’s various 
roles.

Sapphire Class Update:

This half term we will continue with our 
topic of the Big Bad Wolf.  We are now 
just getting into the debate of is he Big 
and Bad?  So be ready for argumentative 
vocabulary!
In science we are now going to build our 
houses from straw, bricks and sticks to 
see if the outcome of the stories is really 
correct.
In Geography we have enjoyed looking at 
maps of the local area and are now 
making our own maps of the school with 
key symbols.
Maths has seen us perfecting our fluency 
- ask your child to tell you about just how 
important those number bonds to ten 
really are.

Don’t forget you can pay by BACS 
Account name: WCC Newbold and Tredington C of E 
Primary School 
Sort Code: 30-98-26 
Account number: 60236360 
Please reference your payment clearly with your child's 
name and the invoice number.



Open Morning at the Newbold site  
Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th 

November 2017 @ 9.15 to 11:15am   
Looking for a Nursery or Reception school place?  Take look around our small 
nursery and school, which is based at the Newbold site. We offer full day care 
8am to 4.30pm term time only for pre-school aged children.  

All 3 & 4 year olds are entitled to the 15  hours Universal Entitlement the 
term following their third birthday. You may also be entitled to the 

additional 15 free hours giving you a total of 30 free hours care a week 
over 38 weeks. 

We also offer before and after school club for the school aged children 8-9am, 
which can include breakfast and 3.30-4.30pm which includes a light snack. 

For more information please contact the school office (01608 661568).  

Creating a chance to SHINE everyday 

Newbold & Tredington  
C of E Primary School & Day 

Nursery  



DIARY DATES:

Friday 10th November Whole School Remembrance Service (3pm) at Tredington

Friday 17th November Sapphire Class Assembly 
PTFA Cinema Night

Monday 20th November Parents’ Evening 4-6pm 

Wednesday 22nd November Parents’ Evening 4-6pm 

Thursday 23rd November LINK DAY - Christmas Around the World (Year 1 to 6) 

Friday 24th November School Council Cake Sale - (Emerald Class providing cakes) 3.30pm

Tuesday 28th November Nursery closed due to staff training

Wednesday 29th November Nursery and Reception open morning for new parents

Thursday 30th November Nursery and Reception open morning for new parents

Friday 1st December Christmas Fayre at Tredington

Wednesday 6th December Christmas Service 6pm at St David’s Newbold

Thursday 7th December Christmas Service 1.30pm at St David’s Newbold

Thursday 7th December Dodgeball SHS 4-5.30pm

Friday 8th December Amber Class Assembly

Tuesday 12th December Last swimming for Year 4/5/6 
Flu jabs for Y1,2,3,4

Friday 15th December Shining  Stars Celebration Assembly 3pm

Thursday 21st December School council bacon butties at break

Friday 22nd December School council bacon butties at break

Friday 5th January 2018 (Warwickshire set staff training day) School and nursery closed

Monday 8th January Children back to school and nursery 

Tuesday 16th January IMPaCT Maths - Year 1 9am

Tuesday 23rd January IMPaCT Maths -  Sapphire 9am

Wednesday 24th January Tchoukball 4-5.30pm Shipston High School

Friday 26th January Emerald Family Assembly

Tuesday 30th January IMPaCT Maths -  Amber 9am

Wednesday 31st January Primary Indoor athletics

Friday 2nd February Shining  Stars Celebration Assembly 3pm

Tuesday 13th February IMPaCT Maths -  Emerald 9am

Thursday 15th February Friday afternoon arrangements today 
Sapphire Class Assembly

Friday 16th February 2018 Staff Training Day - school and nursery closed

Friday 25th May 2018 Staff training




